
 

Date:  June 18, 2018 
 
To:  All Prime Bidders 
 
RE:  Eugene School District 4j 

Churchill High School – Hardware Upgrade 
CIP Project No. #420.678.041 

    
REVISION #1:           

YOU ARE HEREBY DIRECTED TO PERFORM THE FOLLOWING WORK AND INCLUDE THE 
FOLLOWING WORK IN YOUR BID. 

Item #1: On all wood doors:  there are no wood infill repairs required. 
 
Item #2: Where any door is cut (wood or metal):  the existing finish shall be touched up with 

matching door finish (polyurethane or paint) – the entire door is not refinished. 
 
Item #3: Door #1 – Stage Area:  the new ramp shall be set in grout to provide solid, continuous 

support. 
 
Item #4: The Owner (District) shall disconnect and reconnect any / all electrified door hardware. 
 
Item #5: The Owner is not requesting any salvage from this project – all waste shall be disposed 

by the Contractor. 
 
Item #6: All new ramps that do not receive “aprons” at the exposed ends shall be packed with non-

shrink grout eliminating all sharp edges. 
 
Item #7: See the attached photo & sketch demonstrating an acceptable method for providing post 

mounted door stops and wall stops. 
 
 

END OF REVISION #1 
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